EDB Committee

From: Lance Taguchi

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2020 3:59 PM

To: EDB Committee

Cc: Camille Sakamoto; Shelly K. Espeleta **Subject:** FY 2021 Budget Proposed Reductions

Aloha Economic Development and Budget Committee Chair and Members,

I have been following the EDB meetings and understand that you are asking each department for possible areas of reductions.

For the Office of the County Auditor, I would propose that you cut \$68,000 from the Office of County Auditor's "B" account "Professional Services" (index code 901013B 6132).

Please let me know if you have further questions.

Lance Taguchi County Auditor